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Lovaton Farm, South Tawton, Okehampton, Devon
Thursday 7th October 2021, 13.30—17.00

The National Sheep Association and Farming and Wildlife Advisory Group invite you to join us at Lovaton
Farm, Okehampton to discuss the upcoming Sustainable Farming Incentive (SFl).

SFI will be one of the first components of the new Environmental Land Management (ELM) schemes to
be rolled out by the government as we transition away from BPS, and they have announced that the first
round will be available to all BPS applicants in 2022. We hope that this farm visit will help to provide you
with a more practical understanding of the scheme as it currently stands and how livestock farmers may
be able to make the most of what will likely become a key element of payment for public goods in the
coming years.

On the day short presentations will outline the SFl and how it can benefit your farm and farm income,
followed by a farm walk to illustrate how it can be implemented.

We will be closely following Covid-19 Government Guidelines for this event. Please bring a mask with you and
maintain social distancing throughout. Please bring appropriate outdoor clothing and footwear.

Booking is essential for this free event as spaces are limited. Book via our website at
www.fwagsw.org.uk or call 01823 660684 / email info@fwagsw.org.uk






